
 

March 31, 1995

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance
Item B-1321 - Changes in the Basic Manual 
Classification Wording

 

The Bureau has adopted and the North Carolina Department of Insurance has approved a proposal to 
add or amend the phraseology or footnote wording of various classifications.

Revisions to phraseologies for the purpose of keeping classifications up-to-date and consistent with 
current business operations are included in Exhibit I. Revisions to delete language requiring prior 
Bureau approval before certain classifications can be used are included in Exhibit II. The correction of 
inconsistencies in connection with the inclusion or exclusion of "drivers" in various cross-reference 
phraseologies are included in Exhibit III.

Changes proposed by the captioned Item have been approved effective April 1, 1995, applicable to new 
and renewal business only.

Reprint pages for the Classification Section of the Basic Manual for Workers Compensation and 
Employers Liability Insurance will be distributed in the usual manner.

 

Very truly yours,

 

Jerry G. Hamrick

Workers Compensation Manager
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Enclosure (Attachments Not Included)
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